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The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi.

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY

Dear Sir,

We have to inform you that Mr. Muhammad Irfan has ceased to be the Company Secretary with
effect from July 01, 2018 and Mr. Muhammad Igbal has been appointed as Company Secretary.
You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly.

Thanking you.

rs Rincerely,

President / Chief Executive

Atlas Battery Limited
Head Ofﬁce D-181, Central Avenue, S.I.T.E., Karachi-75730 Ph: (92-21) 32567990-4 Fax: (92-21) 32564703
Email: abl@atlasbattery com.pk Website: www.atlasbattery.com.pk



